
 

 

Your Industry Needs You! 

You are invited to participate in the review or development of 

National Occupational Standards or Apprenticeship Framework Projects 2013 
 

Security Search Operations NOS 

Remote Monitoring NOS 

Scottish Security Systems Level 3 Apprenticeship Framework 
 

What are National Occupational Standards (NOS)? 

A suite of NOS describes the knowledge and skills 

required to carry out a specific job role.  

 

NOS are vitally important as they act as the national 

benchmark against which employers can measure the 

competencies of their workforce and determine where 

they have skills shortages. There are 115 uses for NOS 

which benefit individuals and employers, most 

commonly they are used to influence the design of 

training programmes, qualifications, job specifications 

and appraisals.  

 

In order that the NOS accurately reflect the full range of 

skills and knowledge that is required within each 

security sub sector, we need industry representation 

from across the UK to join the Advisory Working Groups.  

 

Your Involvement 

We would like to invite you, as an industry practitioner, 

to join one of our Advisory Working Groups for the 

below NOS projects taking place during 2013: 

 

• Review of Security Search Operations NOS 

• Development of Remote Monitoring NOS 

 

 What are Apprenticeships? 

Apprenticeships are a blend of practical experience and 

attendance at a college or training centre. An 

apprenticeship framework explains in detail the 

qualifications and training an apprentice needs to 

complete in order to be awarded the apprenticeship 

completion certificate.  

 

 

Scottish Security Systems Level 3 Framework 

This Scottish Apprenticeship is designed to provide 

apprentices with the skills to work in the Scottish 

Security Systems sector, designing, installing, 

commissioning and maintaining electronic security 

systems such as Intruder Alarms, CCTV, Access Control, 

and Fire Detection and Alarm Systems. 

 

 

Your Involvement 

We would like to invite you, as a Scottish industry 

practitioner, to join the Advisory Working Group to 

review the Scottish Security Systems Level 3 

Apprenticeship Framework during 2013. 

 

If you are unable to participate personally we would be most grateful if you would forward this invitation to someone 

who may be able to help. Spaces are limited and offered on a first come, first served basis. 

 

If you wish to participate or would like to receive more information please contact Jessica Teale, Skills and Standards 

Officer on jessica.teale@skillsforsecurity.org.uk 


